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Circular 
 

 

  
 In terms of the letter (bearing no.TRB-5/2P, dated 08.01.2016) issued by 

the Jt. Secretary, Higher Education Department, Govt. of West Bengal, 

concerned colleges affiliated to this University are requested to note the 

following resolution adopted at the 1st meeting of state Coordination Committee 

for West Bengal Transgender Development Board (WBTGDB) held on 

28.07.2015 and to take action accordingly. 

 

 “The Higher Education Department is requested to arrange separate 

toilets for TG (M to F) and (F to M) or modify toilets to suit Transgender 

community in colleges and universities and other higher educational 

institutions” 

 

 

             Sd/- 

                   Dy. Inspector of Colleges. 

                  Calcutta University 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 


